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D|g|trzed from Box C31 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library
- Jameson, Frank Gard

1

" November 14, 1975

:'Durl‘nnkx ‘

Many thmkn for your nice letter. I too, very much
‘ mjoycdminglvamdyouwhummhcrchu
month.
T Well=—1f your friends won't tell you, who will? But
sericusly, I do appreciate your constructive suggestions
and recommendations and promise to keep them in mind.

I'm also very grateful to you and Eva for your kind offer
to be helpful in the campaign. Work with both Bo and
Leon. I will speak to Bo about Eva's willingness to help,
plus your own offer of assistance.

Thank you again fof writing and I will look forward to
seeing you again soon.

Warmest personal regards.

; Sincerely,

Mr. Frank Gard Jm ' i
1211 Airx Way t S
| Glendale, Californis 91201 |
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 13, 1975

Dear Frank:

Many thanks for your nice letter. I too, very much
enjoyed seeing Eva and you when you were here last
month.

Well--if your friends won't tell you, who will? But
seriously, I do appreciate your constructive suggestions
and recommendations and promise to keep them in mind.

I'm also very grateful to you and Eva for your kind offer

to be helpful in the campaign. Yew-mey—aat kpows—but .

Leon~Rarma s heading.up the operation in Caljforpia-and

I him.
an willing to "pu M

Thank you again for writing and I will look forward to
seeing you again soon.

Warmest personal regards. 21‘15 .
Sincerely, M

:&’
Mr. Frank Gard Jameson

1211 Air Way
Glendale, California 9 01






